2010 Nebraska Ag Classic, “Our Job is Growing” set in Kearney next week

The sixth annual Nebraska Ag Classic will be held at the Ramada Inn, Kearney, Dec. 14-16.

Association meetings will start the afternoon of Dec. 14 and continue on the morning of Dec. 15
with joint activities kicking off with a luncheon on the tradeshow floor that same day.

Educational and entertaining speakers fill the program which concludes shortly after lunch on
Thursday, Dec.16.

Included on the agenda for the 2010 conference will be updates on current tax and marketing
issues, lessons with cash and futures markets and an update on national agriculture issues
from Karen Ross, Undersecretary for the Secretary of Agriculture, USDA.

Visit www.neagclassic.org for conference updates. Sponsorship and exhibit opportunities are
available.

Contact Ginger Jelinek (402-450-5189) for sponsorship information. For tradeshow information,
contact Sara Bishop (402-476-6174).




